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Subject: Adoption of Braelynn Puckett

Reference:

Tammy and Edward Dalsing, of Rock Hill, S.C., filed papers with the South Carolina Supreme Court 
on Friday in their fight to retain custody of their adopted daughter, Braelynn Puckett.

After reading regarding the adoption of Braelynn Puckett to think that she can be removed from the 
only home she has know from birth an until now. Tammy and Edward Daising have been there for her 
each day and night of her life giving her the home of responsibly parents.

The father now appears to have concern and wanting to be a parent he had a chance and made 
choices for his own personal reasons without thinking of Braelynn when she was born. What about 
her rights? Known the Courts want to keep the biological parents and child together. Once adoptive 
the Daising became the parents.

The law has been written for years regarding adoption and courts should honor that commitment to 
the adoptive parents for the best interest of a child. The records should have been sealed so this 
doesn't happen.

Please don't let the court reverse this adoption and rip Braelynn out of the arms of the Daising. This 
will effect Braelynn for life.

Regards
Barbara Griffin
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